
From: Ryan Mahoney (Ryan@Excelined.org) <Ryan@excelined.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/3/2014 2:48:35 PM
Subject: Lunch on Friday?

Christian,
 
Wanted to take a quick moment to introduce myself – I recently joined the Foundation and am heading up our work 
in South Carolina and elsewhere across the Southeast, succeeding Alex Kelly.  With apologies for the short notice, I’ll 
be in town this Friday and would appreciate a chance to catch up on a few items.  Are you available for lunch or in the 
afternoon?
 
Thanks,
Ryan
 

Ryan Mahoney
Southeast Regional Advocacy Director
Foundation for Excellence in Education
(404) 403-0538
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